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County Comptroller Robert E. Antonacci Releases 
2015 Deferred Compensation Audit 

 
 
Syracuse, NY – Onondaga County Comptroller, Robert E. Antonacci II, CPA, released the 2015 audit 
of the deferred compensation plan.   
 
The deferred compensation plan encompasses voluntary contributions made by County employees 
into private accounts much like a 401K plan.   
 
This plan is not run by State government and is not part of the New York State pension plan but is a 
very important audit to protect the voluntary retirement contributions of county employees. 
 
You can view the audit at 
http://www.ongov.net/comptroller/documents/DeferredCompensationPlanforEmployeesoftheCountyof
Onondaga2015FSFinal.pdf. 
 
For further information regarding this audit, contact Robert Antonacci II, CPA at (315) 435-2130. 
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James V. Maturo 
Deputy Comptroller/Accounting 

 
Thomas R. Schepp II 

Deputy Comptroller/Audit 
 

 
 
Robert E. Antonacci II, CPA 

Comptroller 
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